
From: [redacted] 
Date: Fri, 23 May 2008 12:32:04 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: Bisphenol A - Public Comment 
Subject: Bisphenol A - Public Comment 

In Dec. 2005, I received [redacted]. The 
substance used as a sealant was manufactured 
by [redacted] and contained Bisphenol A. The 
sealant went through [redacted] and [redacted]. 
The X-Rays show this. [redacted] 

I understand [redacted] has changed the method 
in which they manufacture this product. 

I am seeking help to treat this problem and the 
continuing medical difficulties arising from 
having this substance [redacted]. 

Liz Malin 
[redacted] 


